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7th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

To mark the launch of Anti-Bullying week on Monday12th November we would like the children to 

wear odd socks (these can be worn over tights). The theme this year is ‘Choose Respect over Bullying’ 

and we feel this event will be a great opportunity for the children to express themselves, whilst 

respecting individuality and uniqueness.  

Over the week the children will be taking part in a variety of activities and discussions, 

raising awareness and helping the children to understand: 

 The definition of respect 

 That bullying is a behaviour choice 

 That we can respectfully disagree with each other i.e. we don’t have to be best friends or 

always agree with each other but we do have to respect each other 

 That we all need to choose to respect each other both face to face and online 

We hope this will be an informative week and we look forward to seeing all the children in their odd 

socks on Monday.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Downer  

PSHE lead  

Polhill Avenue 
Bedford, MK41 9DQ 

stjohnrigby.org 
admin@stjohnrigby.org 

(01234) 401900 
                   God’s will be done through work and play, as we follow Jesus day by day          @stjohnrig 

 
Interim headteacher: Mrs. MC Gettigan  

 

 

 


